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NATIONAL CAPITAL PLANNING COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20576

In Reply Refer To:
NCPC Files Nos. 1485 and MP91

JUN 7 1983

STAT
Director
Country Day School
6418 Georgetown Pike
McLean, Virginia 22101
Dear STAT

Thank you for your letter of May 12, 1983, concerning the Central
Intelligence Agency headquarters consolidation and the Old Chain Bridge Road
intersection with Georgetown Pike. We have advised the full Commission and
CIA of your concern regarding the project and your request for an
opportunity to review plans for road improvements in conjunction with the
project.

The CIA staff has reiterated to our staff in recent discussions that it
remains fully committed to coordinating with affected organizations in the
surrounding community on plans for the off-site road improvements. You will
also have an opportunity to comment and make recommendations to the
Commission during its review of plans for the project.

We appreciate your comments on this project. If you have concerns regarding
the coordination of the project plans during the coming months, please
contact Robert Gresham of our staff, on 724-0191.

Sincerely,
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Reginald W. Griffith

ecutive Director
ce: STAT
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